17th July, 2010

Avantika Nimbalkar

12/67 Nannaiah Apartments

M.G. Road

Bangalore  560002

Karnataka

Dear Avantika,

We are happy to tell you that you have been chosen to receive this year’s Screen Award for the “Best Sound Recordist in a Motion Picture”. We heartily congratulate you on this achievement.  We anticipate your presence at the Annual Screen Awards ceremony to accept this award on stage. The ceremony will be taking place in Mumbai on September 12, 2010. We will arrange all your travelling and accommodation in this regard.

Kindly acknowledge us if you have received, our letter and do confirm us of about your presence at the ceremony. We are enclosing all the details regarding the program in this mail. You can also check our website www.screenawardindia.com for more information.

If you have any queries, please contact us on the below numbers.

Warm regards

Girija

Screen Awards Team

girija@screenawardsindia.com | +91 22 897865689

